
 
County of Albemarle 

Department of Community Development   
Memorandum 

 

To: Albemarle County Board of Supervisors     

From: Bill Fritz, AICP 

Date: September 2, 2020 

Subject: 1st Quarter 2020 Building Activity Reports 

 

On June 17, 2020 the 1st Quarter Certificate of Occupancy Report and 1st Quarter Building Permit 

Report were submitted to the Board.  These reports did not include data for 2019.  The reports have 

been amended to include the 2019 information.  This will allow users to compare activity in various 

years.   

 

  


